
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS27681 / H0492

The introduction of facial recognition technology in both the public and private sector creates opportunities
to improve security and enhance public safety. However, this technology also carries potential risks for
privacy and civil liberties. Through this legislation, proposed safeguards will be implemented to balance the
opportunities and the risks.

FISCAL NOTE
Enforcement through the Attorney General's Office will require the support of an additional deputy attorney
general and paralegal at a cost of $239,100 to the General Fund.

Contact:
Representative Britt Raybould
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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